
GREAT BEALINGS PARISH COUNCIL 

NEW PLANNING APPLICATION 

The following planning application will be considered by the Parish Council at a meeting on 

Monday 13th January 2025 at 6.30pm in the Bealings Village Hall Committee Room which 

residents may attend. 

DC/24/4098/FUL – Fambridge House, Lower Street – Detached carport and workshop 

Full application details can be viewed online at: 

 http://publicaccess.eastsuffolk.gov.uk/online-applications/ 

Any resident who wishes to comment on the applications direct to ESC can do so using only 

one of the following methods: 

 “Post” to Head of Planning and Coastal Management, East Suffolk Council, East Suffolk 

House, Station Road, Melton, Woodbridge, IP12 1RT 

OR 

“Email” to planning@eastsuffolk.gov.uk 

Comments can be submitted to ESC any time, but no later than 

31st December 2024 

 

The Parish Council has been given an extension by ESC to consider this on 13th January. 

 

Dee Knights, Parish Clerk, 01473-624240, email: greatbealingspc@hotmail.co.uk 
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